
Flash Traffic 

Number: #11-5-2019 

Date: 11/26/2018 

Subject: 2020 Membership Drive Reminder 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
  

Tomorrow is a day to be thankful and if you have 
paid your USSVI and Perch Base dues for 2020, you 
can be thankful this reminder is not for you! If you 
haven't paid your dues yet, you'd better hurry. 
  

If you pay by check, get it in the mail to the 
Membership Chairman at: 

James C. Andrews 

13027 W. Skyview Drive 

Sun City West, AZ 85375 
  

If you prefer to pay by credit/debit card, the last 
chance will be the meeting on Saturday, December 
14. See Storekeeper, Marcus Hensley or Treasurer, 
Dave Heighway and they will process that for you. 
  

Happy Thanksgiving everyone! 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a 
response. 
  
 


